
2023 Friends’ Report 

Once again I would like to begin by thanking all those who have continued 

their loyal support for Waveney Sinfonia as Friends, Patrons or Sponsors, some 

of whom have given extra donations through the year. It is encouraging for us 

to know that we are supported by a group of people who value and enjoy what 

we are doing. All these supporters are able to get reduced price tickets for 

concerts and are entered in the chocolate draw which has been enjoyed by the 

three winners through the year! Thanks to The Card Stop, Lowestoft, for their 

donation of chocolates for each concert. 

At the moment there are 23 Friends, 6 Patrons and one Corporate Sponsor; in 

the course of this Season we would hope to increase these numbers so please 

encourage anyone interested to get in touch with the Friends’ Secretary, 

Caroline Kinchin Smith. 


